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Policy on engagement with the Tobacco Industry  

The Trading Standards Institute (TSI) is the professional body representing the interests of 
trading standards officers throughout the UK and has been in existence for over 130 years. 

As an 
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funding or sponsorship for any service provided by TSI if the source of such funding is 
from the tobacco industry. 

No organisation or business that promotes the views or interests of the tobacco industry 
(other than those relating solely to the counterfeit tobacco trade), will be permitted to 
attend the TSI conference or any other TSI managed activity. 

In keeping with the FCTC Article 5.3 guidelines on the need for transparent records of any 
contact with the tobacco industry, TSI will make this policy statement publicly available on 
its website4

TSI will keep this policy under active review. 

 and will publish details of specific engagement with the tobacco industry. 

                                                           
4 www.tradingstandards.gov.uk 


